
PRESS	RELEASE	

May 1, 2024 

 

The following action was taken at the May 1st Board of Education meeting: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Approved bid for renovation of the FCS classrooms at RHS. 
 
 

The rest of the meeting was held in closed session. 

 

The next regular School Board meeting will be Monday, May 20, 2024 at 5:30 P.M. at the Central Office. 


